
     
 

International Recruitment Programme Webinar FAQs 

DISCLAIMER 

 
Lester Aldridge has been directly commissioned by West Midlands Employers, who in turn have 

been commissioned by West Midlands ADASS to support aspects of the international 

recruitment programme. As part of this Lester Aldridge are providing a series of training 

webinars on various legal aspects of international recruitment for care providers. These FAQs 

have been written in response to the questions raised through these webinars. 

  

Please note that the content of the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) reflects the law at the 

time they were written. Given the changing nature of immigration law, these responses may not 

reflect the current legal position, and we would suggest that you take professional advice 

before acting or refraining from acting on any of the contents of these FAQs. 

  

Lester Aldridge LLP would be pleased to advise you on the application of the principles 

demonstrated in the FAQs to your specific circumstances but in the absence of such specific 

advice cannot be responsible or liable to you for the content of the FAQs. 

 


